
Library with roses and books -- Join us to celebrate the World Book Day
(23rd April, 2014) (16/04/2014)

Dear All,

We are pleased to announce that the University Library will organize the “World Book Day” activity as part of
the “Macau Library Week” this year. The purpose of this activity is to inculcate reading habits among our
users.

World Book Day is a global event on 23 April, organized by UNESCO to promote reading, publishing and
copyright. To celebrate this Day, starting from 10:00 a.m., on 23 April, our library will present
a rose or stationery set to the patron who borrows book(s) at the Circulation Counter (Available while stock
lasts).

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact us at lib_circ@umac.mo or 8397 8160.

Thank you.
UM Library




